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REGULAR MEETING OCTOBER 4, 1990

The semi-annual meeting of the Birch Run Township Board of
Appeals was called to order by Chairman Harold Scharrer
at 7:40 p.m.

Members present were Harold Scharrer, Cliff White, Joanne
Straham and Carol Post. There was no planning commission
representative present as Tim Courtney resigned from the

Board of Appeals representative post and Marg Knoll was
appointed. She has since resigned from the planning commission
and no replacement to this board has yet been named. Also

in attendance was Jim Totten, township manager.

Minutes of the last meeting (April 4, 1990) were read and
approved by motion of Strahm, supported by White. Motion
carried. (4-0).

Under old business the board discussed planning commission
zoning ordinance updates, the status of the Gilbert Kern

case, new site review procedures for commercial and industrial
property, and the Rausch rezoning request.

There was no new business.

Meeting adjourned at 8:05 by motion of White, supported
by Straham.

Carol Post, secretary
Birch Run Township Board of Appeals




